
 
 
 
 
 

 

NSDAA would like to congratulate Kyle Miers, 
an NSD alumnus, on his new position as  
Executive Director of the Nebraska Commission 
for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing.  
He will begin work on February 18th, 2025. 
 
Kyle, a proud native of Nebraska, attended NSD from the fall of 
1974 until the spring of 1983. After that, his family relocated to 
Florida, where he graduated from the Florida School for the Deaf 
and Blind in 1987. He has been living in Australia for nearly 30 
years. 
 
He was inducted into the  
NSDAA Hall of Fame in 2017  
for his outstanding leadership 
at the international level. 
 
NSDAA warmly welcomes Kyle Miers back to Nebraska. The NSD 
Alumni look forward to congratulating him in person. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


